
Letter to Yourself Project 
 
Write a letter to yourself that you will get back when you graduate from 8th grade. As you write your letter, 
think about what you would want to read about yourself in two years. Here are some ideas for topics you 
might want to consider writing about: 
 

 Events: 1st week of school, dances, activities, awards assemblies, 6th grade camp, etc. 
 Friends (not enemies): who they are, what do you like about them, what kind of stuff have you done 

together. 
 Classes/teachers (keep it positive) 
 Memorable things that happened in or out of school 
 Favorites: food, bands, songs, movies, sports teams, players, etc. 
 Sports/hobbies 
 Physical characteristics 
 Latest fads: clothing, video games, technology, phrases 
 Family, pets, trips 
 Questions you might want to ask yourself 
 Suggestions to yourself, encouragements, accomplishments 
 What do you think 8th grade will be like? 

 
A couple of things about this project: 
 

 It should be handwritten. 
 You do not have to write about all the topics listed above. They are there to give you some ideas on 

what to write about. 
 This project is due by the last day of school. 
 This project is not graded 
 Write as little/as much as you want. But the more that you write, the more likely you will enjoy getting 

your letter back. 
 I read them to make sure you keep the letter positive and not say anything negative about anyone. 
 If you’re not at Standley by the end of 8th grade you can email me your home address and I can mail 

you the letter. 
 


